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California 2025 
Declaration of Compliance 

 
 
Mission Pharmacal Company ("Mission") has developed and implemented a Corporate 
Compliance Program (“CCP”), as required by California Law, and hereby declares that, to the 
best of our knowledge, Mission is in compliance with its CCP and California Code Section 
119400 - 119402 (2004) as of the date of this declaration. 
 
As part of Mission's continuing commitment to compliance, Mission continually reviews and 
revises the elements of its CCP.  This declaration is based upon reviews and evaluation of the 
CCP done in 2024 and is effective as of January 14, 2025. 
 
To obtain a written copy of Mission's Corporate Compliance Program and written Declaration of 
Compliance, contact us toll free at 1-800-292-7364. 
   


